
 
 

Personnel Board 

Town of Harvard, Massachusetts  

Tuesday, June 5, 2018 

Volunteers Room, Harvard Town Hall 
 
 

Minutes 
 

1. Review proposal for stipend schedule adjustment from HCTV, and vote. 

2. Board discussion of parameters and timing for stipend schedule adjustment within the context 

of a cohesive compensation plan. 

3. Other items. 
 
Present: Diana Harte, Liz Allard, DonLudwig, Stu Sklar 
Others: HCTV Chair, Bill Johnson, Marie Sobalvarro, Assistant Town Administrator/Human Resource 
Director 
 
 
After a discussion of increasing stipends for HCTV positions to remain competitive with surrounding towns, 
Stu Sklar made a motion to increase stipends starting July 1, 2018.  Diana Harte seconded the motion. The 
vote was unanimously in favor of the motion.  


